
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Oversize and Overweight Permit Restrictions for Travel on Highway 1 Between 
Hope and Spences Bridge 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that effective immediately, the following oversize and overweight 
permit restrictions will be in place for travel on Highway 1 between Hope and Spences 
Bridge: 
 
Hwy 1 between Boston Bar and Kanaka Bar:  

• Vehicles/loads are limited to a maximum overall width of 3.8 m 
• Vehicles/loads are limited to the weights found in the Commercial Transport 

Regulations; overweight permits are not available.  
 
These restrictions are necessary to ensure safe travel for all road users traveling along 
the impacted corridors as significant construction remains. The restrictions will be 
reviewed once repair work is complete.  
 
Vehicles transporting equipment to flood impacted areas for response purposes may be 
eligible for an exception to the above restrictions.  
 
For the most up to date information on highway closures and restrictions, please visit 
DriveBC.ca.  
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Commercial Transport Department 

 NOTICE  
To All Permit Issuers, Industry, and the General Public 

https://www.bclaws.gov.bc.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/30_78
https://www.bclaws.gov.bc.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/30_78
https://www.drivebc.ca/


General permitting questions can be sent to Commercial.Transport@gov.bc.ca.   
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Samantha Eburne 
Director, Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement Branch 
Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
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